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Upper Kanawha Valley Enterprise Community 

The UKVEC made strides toward new areas of community and economic development 
for calendar year 2003. The UKVEC’s focus has been narrowed primarily to economic 
development. The UKVEC continues to foster partnerships with organizations and 
individuals to promote the Upper Kanawha Valley. The UKVEC is and will be 
instrumental in the development of infrastructure and human capital. 


